0Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

August 30, 1966

9. J. Simmons, et al
3590 McCart Street
Fort Worth, Texas

Attn: Ashton B, Geren, Jr,
Dear Mr, Geren:

We have two copies of your Application for Permit to Driil for the
Simmons #2 well located in the NE} Section 26-29N-9W. Your acreage
dedication plat for this well Indicates 160 acres cecicated, being
the NEL of Sectlion 26,

We have a dependent resurvey plat dated July 2, 1952 which indicates
that there are only 146,13 acres In the NEl of Section 26, Ve are,
therefore, correcting your acreage dedication plat to 146,13 acres,

As the rule presently stands, thls alsc makes it a none-standerd unit
which will require administrative spproval from our Santa Fe Office,
You should write a letter to Mr. A. L. Porter, Secretary-Director of
the Commission In Santa Fe and request approval of the non-standard
unit on the grounds that the unorthodox size of the tract is due to

a varistion In the U.S. Public Land Survey, Mr, Porter will then lssue
an order spproving the unit,

If you have sny questions regarding the matter, please contact us,

Yours very truly

ECA: ks Emery C. Armold
Supervisor, District #3
cc: 011 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico



